
 

PE continues to be on a Monday and Thursday. 
 

Please continue to read at least 3x a week at home 
and write in your child’s contact book. 

 
Encourange them to play Numbots weekly.

Our performances of ‘Magical Christmas Journey’ 
will be taking place on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd 

December. 
More details will follow shortly….

Geography - Passport Around the World.  We will 
be learning about the continents and oceans of the 

World. 
RE - our big question will be, ‘Why does Christmas 

matter to Christians?’


